NOTICE TO THE BAR

FROM: CAROL A. JENEY, ESQ.
Secretary, District Xll Fee Arbitration Committee

RE: NEW JERSEY SUPREME COURT DISTRICT XIl FEE
ARBITRATION COMMITTEE

THE OFFICE OF ATTORNEY ETHICS IS SEEKING APPLICATIONS FOR
PROSPECTIVE ATTORNEY AND LAY MEMBERS FOR THE NEW JERSEY SUPREME
COURT FEE ARBITRATION COMMITTEE. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SUBMITTING AN
APPLICATION FOR CONSIDERATION AND APPROVAL BY THE NEW JERSEY SUPREME
COURT TO SERVE AS A COMMITTEE MEMBER FOR DISTRICT XII (Union County) FOR
THE COURT YEAR BEGINNING September 1, 2024, PLEASE CONTACT (ASAP):

Carol A. Jeney, Esq

Secretary, District Xll Fee Arbitration Committee

JeneylLaw, LLC

1953 Westfield Avenue

Scotch Plains, NJ 07076

908-322-9191 — Phone

908-322-2036 — Facsimile

caroljeney@jeneylaw.com

Applications are currently being considered by the New Jersey Supreme Court for
2024 appointments.

Further, if you know of any non-attorneys who may wish to serve as a “Public
Member”, please have them contact me as well for an application.

You must live or work in Union County to be considered in District XII.

P.S. Pursuant to the recent changes in the Rules, both members whose terms are

expiring, and RETIRED attorneys are permitted to apply. Also, former Committee
Members are always welcome to re-serve.



